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Celebrating Lights On Afterschool 
 
Thursday, October 24th we celebrated the importance of 
afterschool programs for families and communities for Lights On 
Afterschool. This annual event is our excuse to throw a party and 
have some fun. We took the celebration outdoors to stay fit and 
healthy. The weather was so nice, we moved the entire program 
outside to the playground and track! Even parents had to come 
out to the playground to pick up their kids! Students had multiple 
games they could pick from and could switch from game to game 

as they wanted. Ms. 
McConkey and Ms. 
Lacy taught a new field game called “The Canada Game” 
that tested your dodgeball throwing skills as well as your 
speed and agility. Mr. Breland challenged students to high 
speed track races. Mrs. Heckaman set up an obstacle 
course for students to race through. We had a few different 
basketball games going with Mrs. Ferri. The GaGa ball pit 
was open for games with Ms. Pedrick. And Ms. 
Chandrakumar (Ms. C) helped students make sidewalk 
chalk drawings and hopscotch courses. It was a beautiful 
day and we had plenty of fun activities all afternoon! 

     
 
Please welcome our new Head Counselor, Mr. Crossley 
 
As many parents may know, Mr. Monson got a promotion to 
Assistant Site Supervisor over at Orchard Park ESE. We a so 
excited for him! That left a vacancy in our Head Counselor 
position here at College Wood. I am excited to introduce Mr. 
Crossley as our new Head Counselor! He joined the ESE team in 
August after recently moving here from California. You’ll see Mr. 
Crossley at the parent table throughout the week and running fun 
games and activities with the kids. 

 


